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July 10, 2017

Michelle A. Green
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Rates and Analysis/Telecom and Technology
Utility Specialist
Delivered Via PUCO Docketing Information System 

Re: 	In the Matter of the Application of Budget PrePay, Inc., for Approval to Relinquish Its Designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier and for Cancellation of Its Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity,
		PUCO Case No. 12-1933-TP-UNC

Dear Ms. Green:

Please be advised as of July 5, 2017, Budget PrePay, Inc. (“Budget PrePay”) had 827 Ohio consumer accounts remaining in its system.  On July 6, 2017, and pursuant to this Commission’s Entry of June 21, 2017, Budget PrePay disconnected those 827 consumers from its system and from its underlying carrier.  Those consumers were also de-enrolled from the National Lifeline Accountability Database on July 6, 2017.  If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

							Very truly yours,



							Richard R. Parsons



